
Submitter: S G Cobb 

On Behalf Of: individual 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: SB1583 

The idea of banning books in the 21st century of recorded history since the creation 

of the printing press that allowed books to be made in 868 A.D. in Tang Dynasty, is 

utterly RIDICULOUS. Here in the United States of America, 'the land of the FREE 

and home of the BRAVE," we are witnessing the suppression of our rights to read 

what we will or not and of cowardice by those who would restrict that right due to their 

own intolerance, is UNACCEPTABLE. The fear and loathing that 'book banning,' 

screams, should never ever be supported by laws or regulations applied to our public 

libraries, public schools or other public institutions.  

 

I fully support any legislation that would make unlawful banning any written materials 

or limiting the selection, thereof. I therefore support SB1583. 


